
                                                
                                                   

                                              NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF TENDER 

                                                CONTRACT NO: UGU-07-1584-2021 

Msikaba Water Supply Scheme Phase 3: Construction of 200mm x 1000m Klambon Steel 

(Class 25) Gravity Main from Msikaba Reservoirs to Betania, Upgrading of Bomela Pump 

Station, Construction of Nyandezulu Elevated Reservoir and Booster Pump Station and 

Construction of 6250m x 110mm to 75mm uPVC, Class 12, New Reticulation for the New 

Development at Nyandezulu and 62 No. x 25mm House Connections. 

With reference the above-mentioned tender as advertised in the SC Herald on Friday,06 

August 2021. Notice is hereby given that the above-mentioned tender has been Cancelled. 

Ugu District Municipality apologises for the inconvenience caused.  
 
Any enquiries can be directed to Mr Lordshare Sihlahla on 039 312 6886/078 132 6886 or email 
lordshare@ngcolosi.co.za. 
 
 
DR EMS NTOMBELA 
MUNICIPAL MANAGER 
UGU DISTRICT MUNICIPALITY 
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